Dear Editor

First of all, thank you very much for your recognition of the content of the manuscript. We
have made comprehensive changes to the upper/lower case letters in the text. In line 8, we
change "patella Baja" to "patella Baja". In line 15, (ROM) has been deleted. In line 15-16, we
used “iliotibial band (ITB) enhancement combined with sagittal tendon lengthening” instead
of “lliotibial Band Enhancement Combined with Sagittal Tendon Lengthening Plasty”. In line
120, “Quadricepsplasty”was changed to “quadricepsplasty”. In line 145, “Considering”was
changed to “considering”.

Please review it again.

Best regards,

Wei-hong Zhu



